
 

 

 

December 28, 2023 

 

Ms. Linda C. Bridwell  

Kentucky Public Service Commission  

211 Sower Boulevard 

Frankfort, KY 40602 

 

Re: PSC Case No: 2023-00014  

 

Dear Ms. Bridwell,  

Enclosed is the affidavit of Publication of Hearing Notice from Shannon Brock, Editor of Kentucky 
Living, and a scanned copy of the hearing notice from Shelby Energy.  

If you have any questions regarding this, please contact me at 502-437-8162 or 
marybeth@shelbyenergy.com.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

Mary Beth Dennis  

Director of Communications and Member Services 
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